
A Wildlife Friendly™ World: 

Building a Global Movement



Envision a world where wildlife & businesses not only coexist but thrive…

… where every certified product bridges the domestic & the wild, empowering 

consumers, communities & companies to be catalysts for change & conservation 

heroes. 

This is the world of Certified Wildlife Friendly®



People * Planet * Profit



Wildlife Friendly® Mind Map
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diverse landscapes
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Eco-Tourism

Specialty Food Personal Care

Bio-Fuel

Textiles, Fiber, Paper

Range of Certified Products & Services

Sustainable Fashion



The People behind the Products



Sea Turtle Friendly™: 

A Global Tourism Initiative

http://www.wildlifefriendly.org/sea-turtle-friendly

http://www.wildlifefriendly.org/sea-turtle-friendly


Linking Tourism and Conservation

The Need:

Based on an analysis of 208 case studies 
on wildlife-based tourism:

• The majority of reported effects of 
tourism on wildlife are negative

• Impacts vary by species and activity

• Marine species including whale sharks, 
indo-pacific bottlenose dolphins, and 
southern stingrays are some of the most 
negatively impacted

• Sea turtles have the potential to be 
positively affected by tourism

• Visitor guidelines, monitoring, small 
groups, limits on viewing, visitor 
education, tour operator training, and 
other actions can mitigate negative 
impacts

The Solution:



Engaging Tourists as Partners in Conservation

Sea Turtle Friendly™:

• Engages tourists, communities & the 
hospitality sector as Sea Turtle 
stewards 

• Economic incentives for the adoption 
of expert recommended best practices 
through Sea Turtle Friendly™ 
standards for tourism and products

o Habitat
o Lighting
o Encounters
o Monitoring
o Community involvement

• Reduces tourism impacts and creates 
new conservation opportunities

• Empowers tourists to select hotel and 
excursion options with the confidence 
that they are truly supporting 
conservation efforts



Engaging Tourists as Partners in Conservation
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Engaging Tourists as Partners in Conservation



2018 Update

Last Year We…

• Piloted draft standards at 2 resorts in 

the Philippines

• Completed the Sea Turtle Friendly™ 

standards (with Karen’s help!) – will be 

adapted for national contexts

• Participated in the Conference on 

Sustainable Tourism in SIDS & others

• Contributed to the book “My Walk to the 

Water”

• Began defining a vision for “Sea Turtle 

Friendly™ Communities” – Philippines 

& South Carolina, US

• Received our 1st application for Sea 

Turtle Friendly™ products!









This Year We…

• Hope to certify the 1st ever Sea 

Turtle Friendly™ products & resort!

• Will be continuing discussions on 

“Sea Turtle Friendly™” communities 

and addressing issues in rental 

practices

• Will be hosting a workshop –

“Water, People & Wildlife: 

Challenges and Opportunities for 

Ecotourism on Palawan” in the 

Philippines

• Will be looking for opportunities to 

partner with WIDECAST members

Photo: WFEN

2018 Update
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What We Can Offer

http://wildlifefriendly.org/buy-wild/


What We Can Offer
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Would you like to see Sea Turtle Friendly™ 

certified enterprises in your region?

We want to help!

✓ Develop a model for LAC: 

- Be cost-effective for auditing 

- Consistent framework yet adapt to local needs

- Build brand recognition

✓ We welcome joint proposals for funding!

✓ We would like to pilot certification of:

- Products

- Resorts / Hotels

- Community-based tourism groups

- Tour operators / excursions

- Home Owners Associations

- Communities

Some things are in the works already and we will 

let you know when we have news! Karen will share. Photo: Rob Currer

Let’s Collaborate!



www.wildlifefriendly.org

Marissa Altmann

marissa@wildlifefriendly.org

Julie Stein 

julie@wildlifefriendly.org


